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RE: PG&E Request for Extension to Comply with Resolution E-4611

Dear Mr. Cherry:

On November 18,2013, on behalf of Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E), you 
requested an extension of time to execute a contract with the California Center for 
Sustainable Energy (CCSE) as required by Ordering Paragraph 3 of Resolution E4611, 
from November 18,2013 to December 3,2013.

Ordering Paragraph 3 of Resolution E4611 requires PG&E to execute within 30 days of 
approval of the Resolution a contract extension or new contract with CCSE to perform 
customer education and outreach activities related to the return of greenhouse gas 
revenues pursuant to Decision 12-12-033 in Rulemaking (R.) 11-03-012. Resolution 
E-4611, approved by the Commission on October 17,2013, directs PG&E, Southern 
California Edison Company, and San Diego Gas and Electric Company to consign their 
2013 outreach and education budgets to CCSE to develop and administer a 
competitively neutral statewide greenhouse gas outreach and education program.

In your letter, you state that PG&E and CCSE are working diligently to come to 
agreement on a final contract; however, the parties require more time to review the 
terms and conditions and thus seek an extension to December 3,2013 to execute a final 
contract. You state in your letter that PG&E has consulted CCSE on this request and 
that CCSE is in agreement with the proposed extension timeframe.

Your request for an extension is reasonable and is granted. PG&E must execute a final 
contract with CCSE to perform the scope of work set forth in Resolution 14611 by 
December 3,2013.
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PG&E filed this extension request on November 18,2013 - the date the contract with 
CCSE was to be executed pursuant to Resolution E-4611. In the future, to allow 
adequate time for the Commission to consider such requests, PG&E is advised to file 
requests reasonably in advance of the deadline for which it seeks an extension.

As required by the Commission's rules, PG&E shall notify the service list of R.ll-03-012 
that this extension was granted.

Paul Clanon 
Executive Director
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